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Weekly News – 22nd September 2017  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We have had a very busy week celebrating the 
anniversary of the opening of Fern Hill Primary. The 
children have been discovering that the school originally 
opened in portacabins in the car park as Coombe Hill 
Annexe and the uniform was blue! We have turned 
ourselves into news reporters and flown back in time to 
1997 to report on the building work and the opening 
ceremony. We have explored the history of the houses 
(Richmond, Coombe, Kingston and Hampton) and 
designed new ones. There were some very creative 
ideas! 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Year 4 Team 
 

Homework Reminder 

Homework will be set on a Friday and should be completed 
and returned to school on the following Wednesday. 

Spelling and times tables practice should be done on a daily 
basis for 5 to 10 minutes. Spelling booklets have been issued 
this week. 

Please continue to read and enjoy books with your child as 
often as possible.  

Maths 

Your child will be bringing home a brand new homework 
book. Please talk to them about keeping it safe and in good 
condition. The children should complete pp 3 and 4 only. 
Please do not work on any other pages. We will be using this 
book throughout the year. 

 

Date Reminders 

History Week Celebration 
Assembly: 

29th September 

National Poetry Day: 

28th September 

Announcements 

Please ensure home school 
notebooks are completed 
and signed by both parent 
and child each week. 

Keep reading together! 
Hearing your child read 
aloud for a few minutes at a 
time further develops their 
vocabulary and 
comprehension skills.  

The school is currently 
updating the Mathletics 
system with our new class 
details. We will set your child 
some work to do as soon as 
we can. Watch this space! 
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